
ST. AUGUSTINE SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER
September 25-29, 2023

From the Guild
- The Guild is thrilled to be bringing back Enrichment Programs!  
Visit our site to sign up for Taste Buds Kitchen cooking class and/or
Crossfit Kids. Spaces are limited! Details and Registration are on
the Guild Website!  

- We could use your help at the Scholastic Book Fair!  Sign up sheet
is available here:
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0A45A5A62CABFA7-
staugustines#/

Students worked on MAP Testing throughout the
week. Teachers are eager to use the results of MAP
testing to assess student growth and progress at the
start of our new school year.
Saint Augustine School hosted two parent nights to
welcome back parents and give families the
opportunity to see their students’ classrooms and
meet their teachers. It was a pleasure to see so many
parents attend!

THE WEEK IT WAS
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Week of September 25th
Scholastic Book Fair

Tuesday, September 26
Parent Guild Meeting at 7:15 in
SAS Cafeteria

Wednesday, September 27
Zoom Meeting for 8th Grade
Parents at 6:30 - Link will be
emailed early this week.

Saturday, September 30
Andover Town Day

Friday, October 6
No School for students -
Professional Development Day
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SUNDAY MASS TIMES AT 
ST. AUGUSTINE PARISH

SCENES FROM THE WEEK

8th Grade Parent Meeting: We will host a Zoom Meeting this week

on Wednesday 9/27 at 6:30 for all 8th grade parents to discuss

high school admissions, graduation, and 8th grade activities. A link

will be sent out this week. 

Volunteers Needed: Our school needs many volunteers throughout

the year to support and plan events. Please consider signing up on

the Guild Website by clicking here:

https://one.bidpal.net/sasguildnews/custom/custom4  

Family Social Gathering at Saint Augustine Church: Starting

September 24th, St. Augustine Parish is continuing its Family Social

Gatherings, which offer fellowship along with donuts, coffee, and

juice, in St. Rita’s Hall after the 9:30 mass. Click to sign up to

volunteer for the gatherings.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904054AAAA82CAAFD0-

family#/

Drop off: Just a reminder that students must be in their homeroom

lines in the courtyard by 8:45. Students dropped off earlier than

8:45 should join their homeroom upon arrival. 
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For a joy-filled and learning-
filled school year...

For our faculty and staff, as
they begin a new year

forming saints and
scholars...

For our students to continue
to grow in the service of

others and the Lord...

St. Augustine and St. Julie,
Pray for Us!

Sister Kathleen sang and
danced with our 2nd
Graders this week!

Ms. Casey’s class worked

together to design b
askets

in our STREAM Lab.

Fifth Graders got to meettheir Nursery buddies thisweek!
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